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The Villages Archery Club

Larry Boyd Memorial Tournament

We had picture perfect weather and a great turnout for the Classic 600
tournament this weekend. In total, we had 24 archers, including 11
from outside The Villages. The results of the tournament are on the
website HERE. Some pictures of the event can be found HERE.

| want to give special thanks to Susan Boyd for her participation and
contribution to the event. | also want to thank the club members who
helped make the tournament a success: Sunny and Ray Martin, Sherie
Wallace, Dick Geuss, Charlie Campney and Jim Murray.

William Tell Fun Shoot @ Paradise

We had 19 archers for this morning's Fun Shoot, which was a pretty
good turnout considering it was a bit chilly. Everyone seemed to find
the William Tell target fun and a little bit challenging.

Congratulations to our drawing winners: Eric Watkins, Tom Jones,
Kathy Rocchio.

FUTURE: November 18 - The Villages 900 Round Tournament

Registration for the 900 round on November 18 is now open.
RSVP HERE.


https://www.villagesarcheryclub.com/uploads/4/6/9/5/46951393/larry_boyd_memorial_600--oct_15.pdf
https://www.flickr.com/photos/197957389@N05/albums/72177720311984203
https://www.villagesarcheryclub.com/november-18-900-round-rsvp.html

See you at the range,
Paul



